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Good afternoon,
 
Please see the attached press release concerning Lieutenant Governor Bryant's forthcoming testimony on the South 
Carolina Personhood Act. He will be available for further comment following his appearance. Please call me if you 
need more information.
 
Thank you,
 
Hayden Grooms
Manager of External Affairs
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
(803) 734-0107
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